From: Chambers - Ross J

Sent: Monday, 14 August 2017 4:01 PM

To: 'Zach Duncalfe'

Cc: Ben Rogers; Kimberly Pearsall

Subject: RE: AM2014/239 - Pastoral Award.

Dear Mr Duncalfe,

I refer to the below correspondence and confirm that the extension sought by the Australian Workers' Union has been granted.

The AWU is directed to file submissions by **4.00pm Tuesday**, **15 August 2017**.

**Kind Regards** 

Danielle Mezzatesta Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross President

## **Fair Work Commission**

Tel: +61 3 8656 4639 Fax: +61 3 9655 0401 chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001

From: Zach Duncalfe [mailto:zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au]

Sent: Monday, 14 August 2017 3:49 PM

To: Chambers - Ross J

**Cc:** Ben Rogers; Kimberly Pearsall **Subject:** AM2014/239 - Pastoral Award.

Dear Associate,

Re: AM2014/239 – Pastoral Award

The Australian Workers' Union respectfully requests a 24-hour extension on the filing of material pursuant to the Statement of Justice Ross on 24 July 2017.

Kind Regards,

## ZACH DUNCALFE | NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER

M 0401 83 00 83 | zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au
P 02 8005 3315
LEVEL 10, 377 - 383 SUSSEX STREET, SYDNEY NSW 2000
WWW.AWU.NET.AU

